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Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                         22nd October, 2021 

“Changing of Winter Uniforms” 

As the weather is getting colder recently and winter is approaching,  parents please prepare 

for the change of seasons for their children as soon as possible. The measures for changing seasons 

of this year are as follows: 

 

1. Preparation period: From 25th October (Monday) to 26th November, 2021 (Friday), 

students may decide to wear a full set of proper summer or winter school uniform to 

school according to the weather of the day and their personal situation. 

2. Official season change date: Starting from Monday, 29th November, 2021, all students must 

wear winter uniform/PE uniform to school according to the schedule. 

3. School uniform collection date: The school uniform supplier will arrive at the school from 

9:00 am to 1:00 pm on Thursday, 11th November, 2021 to distribute school uniforms to 

students who have ordered earlier. 

 
The school’s winter uniform requirements are as follows:   

Boys Girls 

School 

uniform 

1. White long-sleeved shirt 

2. Gray long trousers 

3. Pure white socks (no logos and no 

boat socks) 

4. Black leather shoes 

5. Black belt (if necessary) 

6. Bowtie (Primary 1-3) 

7. Long tie (Primary 4-6) 

1. White long-sleeved shirt 

2. Dark grey dress 

3. Dark grey knee-length socks or 

stockings 

4. Black leather shoes 

5. School tie  

PE Uniform 
PE uniform required by the school, pure white socks (knee-length and no colored 

laces or logos, no boat socks) and pure white sports shoes. 

Remarks: 1. If the weather is cold, students must wear school jackets to school. If the Hong Kong 

Observatory issues a cold weather warning, students can wear an extra dark blue or 

dark gray black cotton jacket or down jacket. 

                 2. Students can only wear grey cotton jackets printed with the school's logo to school. 

                 3. The PE jacket of the winter school uniform is only for wearing on the day of PE 

lessons. 

                 4. Students can only wear navy blue or dark gray scarves or gloves. 

                 5. Students can go to the school office to purchase different kinds of school ties.  

 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         

 


